
 

 

 
The Federation of  

North Petherwin and Werrington Community Primary Schools 
Accessibility Plan 

 
1. Purpose and Direction of the plan:  
The Federation of North Petherwin and Werrington Community Primary School’s Vision and 
Aims, and the Policies on Equality and Special Educational Needs have guided the 
preparation of this Accessibility Plan.  
The aim of "The Accessibility Plan" is to work, year by year, on activities that improve the 
school premises and services to meet and match the statements in these documents. It is 
also the aim of the Accessibility Plan to plan initial and refresher training for staff to ensure 
that their activities meet and match statements in the above documents.  
It is the duty of the Senior Leadership Team and Local Governors to monitor the successful 
implementation of "The Accessibility Plan"  
Success criteria include:  
• Completion of planned activities  
• Satisfactory measurement of the effectiveness of activities  
• Reductions in any complaints about accessibility in the school  
2. Information from Pupil Data and School Audit  
As of September 2015,the federation will have:  
• 3 pupils with EHSC Plan  
• 3 pupils have English as an additional language 
• No members of staff with special medical needs  
• Some parents/carers are known to have additional needs  
3. The Main Priorities of the Accessibility Plan  
General  

Discrimination Act for the Disability and Equality Duty (DED)  

 

 

 
 
Curriculum  

relation to equality of access to curriculum including trips and after school activities  

n place, using 
expert advice where necessary, to develop the children as independent learners within the 
bounds of their disability  

needing special intervention because of their special or specific needs.  
3 | P a g e  
 



Physical Environment  

environment  

 

 and Safety audit monitors accessibility and medical needs and plans are put in 
place to make good any deficiencies.  
 
Communications  

 

irements of the DED  

 

 
 
4. Publication and availability of the plan  
The Accessibility Plan will be made available on the website  
This plan will be reviewed every three years by the Local Governing Body.  
Plan approved by the full Local Governing Advisory Board on: December 2015 


